The City of Thornton is conducting a utility billing email availability survey. In an effort to ensure the City is staying current and “with the times”, the City is looking at purchasing the technology to offer utility billing emails. Please indicate by marking an X below on yes if you are interested or no if you are not interested. If you choose no, you will continue to receive the postcard bill in the mail. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
Please return this survey to Thornton City Hall or complete the form online (found on the City’s web site bulletin board) and email to cityclerk@thornton-iowa.com
Date: ___________________________
Customer Name: _______________________________________ 
Customer Address: _____________________________________
Email: __________________________________
_____ YES Email Utility Billing
_____ No Email Utility Billing
Thank you! 
Megan Hobscheidt, Thornton City Clerk – 641-998-2415
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